Har-Ber Hoops Committee Meeting 10/18/2011
· Tickets have been distributed to all of the boys – each must sell 12 tickets – money should be put in an envelope and turned in to Coach Simmons.

· Scott got enough beans for 450 people.  Robin was able to get the rest.

· Coach created a flyer for Har-Ber Hoops Day which gives all of the details of the day – Tish added it to the website under the Har-Ber Hoops folder under the documents tab.  Everyone should try to print some and take them to stores, restaurants, etc. and ask them to put in their window.

· Cynthia will call Harps about advertising Har-Ber Hoops Day on their marque.  She has contacted the Morning News and they will advertise it daily.
· Robin volunteered to work concessions from 11-1:30.  Still need several people to work concessions.
· We talked about the possibility of doing a 50-50 raffle (donate $1.00 per chance – winner splits the pot with us)
· Shelly expressed concern for the lack of auction items gotten to date – way below what we’ve had in the past at this time.  She sent around the list from last year and the list for this year.

· Shelly created another spreadsheet to keep track of merchants who say “no” so that we know not to go there in the future.  Some only give to specific charities.

· Sharon Netherton will create a bid sheet.

· Need to come up with a plan to send thank-you notes out to the donators.

· Coach mentioned that Ozark Eyes is willing to sponsor us in some way – need to determine how to proceed with them

· Coach reminded us that he has brand new warm-ups for sale as well as bags, jerseys, and shorts.  He also has 2 TVs and 2 VCRs.

